
 
 

 

September 7, 2007 
 
 
Mayor Gary Becker 
Members of the Common Council 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI.  53403 
 
 
Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council: 
 
 
As directed in the recent Federal Transit Administration Triennial Review of the City of Racine transit 
program, the City must update its Cooperative Planning Agreement with the Southeast Wisconsin 
Regional Planning Commission.  Changes have been made to the agreement to reflect changes in 
Federal Planning requirements and the agreement is ready for execution. 
 
Please refer this communication to the Transit and Parking Commission for review and consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael J. Glasheen, P.E. 
Transit Planner 
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